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Tel: 01386 438393


head@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk


www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk  


If you have a talent or skill which you would be willing to share with us, please contact school. We’d love to hear from you. Thank you.





Mickleton Primary    


  School





Boris the Bat Company – Class 2


The children in Class 2 have taken the publishing world by storm this week. Their Boris the Bat stories are wonderful and are beautifully bound for sale. I have to say that the bookmarks produced to go with the books are very striking – it was really difficult to choose just one to buy. Class 2 have found out a great deal about costing for a business. They even got Mrs Barnett to cost the production for them and explain it. Their business acumen shows too – they raised £91.60 yesterday. Well done Class 2. 


�








 “Friday Fortnightly”


Friday May 27th





Hedgehog Hoppers – Class 3


Well, there are now some very good ‘plaiters’ in Class 3. The idea of producing skipping ropes and a rhyme book was inspired as our children love skipping so much. Class 3 have produced a super product tailored for the school market. Their understanding of special offers was also fabulous; I really liked the ‘lucky dip’ idea if you bought a rope and a book. The profit yesterday from the sale of ropes and books was a massive £138.04. Well done Class 3.


�








Stranger Danger Alert


We have had a message to say that a man has been seen around some local schools. The message states that the man is between 40 and 50 and he drives a silver car. We do not wish to scare you or your children but would ask you to talk to your children over the holiday about how to deal with strangers. Thank you. 





Just a reminder that praise assembly is every Friday at 2:45 p.m. in the hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not receiving a certificate that week. We look forward to seeing you.





The Brilliant Basic Bags Company – Class 4


I don’t think I have ever seen so many bags in production at any one time. Class 4 have excelled themselves in making a super range of bags to hold anything from a mobile phone to a notebook and purse. The design of the bags was carefully thought out and I was most impressed with the sewing skills of both children and Mr Webb! Class 4 have also created D.T. books showing the processes a business goes through to make a product for sale. Class 4 made £115.50 . Well done.


�





The ‘Mickleton Mix’ – Reception and Nursery


I think that the staff in Reception and Nursery have missed their vocation! What a creative bunch they are. The children sang their songs beautifully and the finished CD also has other sound effects – I really liked Big Ben on Hickory Dickory Dock. We were most impressed with the telephone ring-tones too; what clever people we have. The picture below shows the children in Reception and Nursery singing their hearts out. Reception and Nursery have made a whopping  £147.50 profit so far. Well done.


�





Over the last two weeks we have had a fabulous time with our Business Enterprise Week. Everyone has worked so hard to design, make and sell their goods. We really wanted children to get a flavour of what running a business is like and the skills needed. Looking around school I think that this has certainly worked. We have quite a few budding salesmen and women – some who would do very well in Covent Garden Market!








